January 30th, 1933. Professor J. F. Snell, Acting Dean, Faculty of Agriculture, Macdonald College, P. Q. Dear Professor Snell. Thank you for your copy of the report of the Macdonald College Committee on Publications. You probably know that the McGill Librarian, Dr. G. R. Lomer, compiles for me each spring a list of Publications by members of the staff which I include in my annual report. Since the Bibliography is no longer published, this is the only printed record of the complete list of Publications. I suggest that you send Dr. Lomer a copy of this Report, and that when he sends out his circulars you impress upon the members of the Faculty of Agriculture the importance of sending in the completed form to the Librarian. Yours faithfully. Principal